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 On April 13, 2025, Harrison County Deputies responded to the area of F Taylor Road and Saucier
Fairley Road in reference to missing 6-year-old female, Gracelyn Vick.  Gracelyn’s family advised that 
she went outside to play in the front yard at approximately 12 p.m. and was missing from the yard shortly 
after. During the search of the area, Gracelyn was located at approximately 6p.m. in the vicinity of the 
residence.  Gracelyn was pronounced deceased at that time. Harrison County Sheriff’s Office extends 
their thanks to the many agencies and citizens that assisted in this search effort.  This is currently an 
active investigation.  
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